
 

Dear All, 

 

Following the UK Government's announcements this week we know that many of you 

are waiting on the ECB to issue updated guidance for playing cricket in both England 

and Wales and we wish to reassure you that we are working on this as an utmost 

priority. 

 

We are delighted that there are opportunities for cricket to continue to be played at 

every level throughout the winter but there are of course nuances within the UK 

Government guidance which mean we must work through these in detail to avoid 

any confusion. 

 

Next week we will share with you updated guidance for both England and Wales 

across facility usage, cricket activity, coaching and coach development. In the 

meantime we urge you to check and follow your local restriction guidance. 

 

In the meantime please find below your weekly update including important 

information for National Programmes clubs.  

 

Stripe update for National Programmes Clubs 

It has come to our attention that Stripe has recently contacted some clubs to re-verify 

their business information as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic. Please be assured 

that while we work with them on a way forward, no accounts will be frozen and clubs 

will not be negatively affected. 

 

We understand that clubs who are currently setup as unincorporated associations will 

face difficulties verifying their information, as the "non-profit organisation" business 

category previously selected, can no longer be used. Under these circumstances, 

please avoid using the business category "individual/sole trader" if suggested by 

Stripe, as this will require you to provide a tax registration number which you cannot 

provide. 

 



For unincorporated clubs, we are working with Stripe to create an alternative business 

category so tax registration details will not be required. Once the solution is available, 

we will let you know so that you can verify the appropriate business information 

accordingly. 

 

We would also ask that you ensure your club Treasurer is provided access to the 

Stripe. Providing two people access ensures that if one person leaves, the account is 

still accessible.  

 

We have asked Stripe to stop sending you reminder emails and threats of freezing 

accounts. If you do continue to receive these emails, please do not worry as the 

Stripe team is aware and is working on a solution. 

 

Finally if you are unable to access your account at this stage, please contact Stripe 

here. If you are having any issues, please email the ECB here so that we can provide 

assistance. 

 

We are extremely sorry for the inconvenience and appreciate your patience in this 

matter as we attempt to resolve it with Stripe. As mentioned, if you do require any 

help, please contact us here. 

 

Regularity of Communications  

Over the course of the last 7 months, with the exception of a few weeks, we have 

sent you weekly bulletins. As the season draws to a close, we naturally have less 

updates for you and would appreciate your views on how regularly you wish to hear 

from us. Please click the relevant button below. 

 

 

Please also let us know if the weekly bulletins would be helpful to receive as and 

when we move into the 2021 season, regardless of COVID-19 updates. 

 

 

   

Continue to send weekly bulletins, even when there is minimal content included 

Continue to send regular bulletins, but aim for these to be bi-monthly or every 3 weeks 

Yes, weekly updates from the ECB are useful during the 

season 

No, I don’t require the updates as regularly as 

weekly 
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2020 National Programmes Survey 

As we plan for 2021 National Programmes, we would like to take the time to hear 

your feedback from this year. If you have not done so already, we would 

appreciate your time in completing our survey via the link below. It will take no 

more than 10 minutes to complete and will help us ensure we provide the best 

product for you, your clubs and participants next year. 
     

 

 

England & Wales Cricket Board, Lord's Cricket Ground, London, NW8 8QZ 

   

      

 
 

Take the survey 

https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-733AH-7G4FFF-4886A9-1/c.aspx
https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-733AH-7G4FFF-4886A9-1/c.aspx

